
 

18 January 2025 

 

Dear All, 

 
Update on The Garron Centre 
 

Following a meeting with Jeremy Wilding, The Hereford Diocesan Registrar, a proposal for an 
interim license was put before the Diocesan Advisory Committee (DAC) on Tuesday.  The DAC 
are supportive of the proposal and an application may now be made to the Chancellor of the 
Diocese for an Interim Faculty to grant a 12 month license for us to continue to operate all 
events in the Garron Centre. It is anticipated that this could take up to 2-4 weeks. Meantime we 
will be working with the Church and the PCC on an application for a Faculty to renew the license 
over a longer term.  
  
Church Faculty:  A faculty, is a form of ecclesiastical permission, required before any works (or 
permissions) can be carried out to Church of England churches and burial grounds, and to other 
property which has been consecrated for sacred use by the Church. 
 
Meantime, the vicar, Ben Betham has given his permission for a Food Van to operate from the 
church car park on Friday 7th February.  Franklins Kitchen, (of Loughpool fame) will be coming 
to serve a delicious takeaway menu for us.  More information on times and menu to follow. 
   
Helen Edwards 
Chair of the LCA Management Committee 
 

Please direct any questions or enquiries to: hello@llangarron.info 


